[bookmark: _GoBack]If you would like to be a substitute teacher in the 2016-17 school year, a mandatory full-day training will be held in the Millsap Elementary School Library on August 9, 2016 from 8:30-3:30 with a 30 minute lunch.  There will be no charge.  However, if you are unable to attend you will be required to participate in the Region 11 Education Service Center substitute training at your own expense.  For further information, please contact Connie Wiese at 940-682-4994.

